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2014 CAPITAL BUDGET BRIEFING NOTE 
Platform Changes Required to the St. Clair Right-of-Way Arising 

From the New Light Rail Vehicle Platform Requirements 
 

 

Issue/Background: 

 

Councillor Nunziata requested that the Chief Executive Officer, Toronto Transit Commission 

provide a briefing note to the December 20, 2013 Budget Committee meeting on the costs 

associated with platform changes required to the St. Clair Right-of-Way arising from the new 

Light Rail Vehicle platform requirements. 

 

 

Key Points: 

 

The 2014-2023 Recommended Capital Budget and Plan for the TTC includes $7.4 million to 

modify 48 platforms on St. Clair Avenue West.  A detailed survey and design will commence 

next year. Construction is currently scheduled for 2016. 

 

 

 

Prepared by: Tristan Jugg, Project Manager, Engineering, Construction & Expansion Group, 

TTC Tristan.Jugg@ttc.ca – (416)393-7927 

 

Further information: Tristan Jugg, Project Manager, Engineering, Construction & Expansion 

Group, TTC Tristan.Jugg@ttc.ca – (416)393-7927 

 

Date: December 17, 2013 
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